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From: TransportSecretary
Sent: 27 April 2018 09:35
To: POCorrespondence
Subject: FW: FW:

Nicolas Turner | Diary Manager and Assistant Private Secretary, Secretary of State for Transport, Department for
Transport
5/13 | 020 7944 4397 | 07966 512575

Please note that all e-mails and their attachments sent by a Private Secretary on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision
or comment made by a Minister, or note of a Ministerial meeting, should be filed appropriately by the recipient. DfT
Private Office does not keep official records of such e-mails or documents attached to, or forwarded with, them.

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto:chris.grayling. mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 27 April 2018 07:50

To: TransportSecretary

Subject: FW:

From: Lawrence Carter

Sent: 26 April 2018 21:31

To: GRAYLING, Chris <chris.grayling. mp@parliament.uk>
Subject:

I am writing to you apposing the proposed steam railway. I live adjacent to the A21. This road is extremely
busy at all times. Two hundred lorries a day leave the Gypson mines. A level crossing on the A21 would
cause unbelievable delays. We are farmers and use the road frequently with farm machinery. It is already
very difficult to access the road from Poppinghole Lane. I hope you will listen and understand, local points
of view.
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